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 BALLOT TESTING—JUNE 17, 2020  11:00 AM 

 

 MEMORIAL TOWN HALL – CONFERENCE ROOM 

 

Please be advised that the “test deck” for the ballots for the Annual Town 

Election of June 23, 2020 will be held on Wednesday, June 17, 2020 at 11:00 a.m.  

Sample ballots are prepared manually and with the Auto-Mark system, and tallied 

manually. They are then tallied by the Accu-Vote computer system. The results 

are then compared to verify the accuracy of the computer programs.  The test is 

conducted in the office of the Town Clerk, Memorial Town Hall, 59 Main Street. 

  

 

 

 

Lydia Szych 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc:  Republican and Democratic Town Committees, if organized 
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